
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers:  

Another busy here week at Danbury Park all 

the children have been working very hard. 

During our celebration assembly it was 

lovely to see how proud the children were 

when their class mates received a 

certificate, their dance moves to ‘Reach for 

the Stars’ are coming along nicely as well!  

We took delivery of some new equipment 

for our EYFS outside classroom this week, 

as you can see the children have enjoyed 

their first day exploring it all in the sunshine 

today. 

 

Good luck to our 2nd set of children taking 

their 11+ tomorrow.  

 

Sam  

 

House Point Winners:   

The winning team this week were Tawny 

Owls, congratulation to all Tawny Owls!  

 

 

  

Uniform 

Just a few reminders; please, please, 

please name everything your child wears 

to school. We often have a selection of 

jumpers and cardigans left in the 

playground; we will endeavour to return 

any items that are named to owner.  

Watches – one small wrist watch may be 

worn, no Smart Watches please, even if 

the ‘smart’ side of the watch has been 

disabled.  

We ask that children bring a bag into 

school every day, this may be either the 

school book bag or a small maroon 

rucksack. Please ensure it is small as we 

don’t have room to store anything 

larger.  
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DPSA NEWS 

It was a pleasure to meet with some the 

DPSA committee this week, they have 

many exciting plans for the year ahead. 

Please remember our first Bags4School 

Collection on Monday, any bagged 

clothes, toys or bedding can be left 

outside the school on Monday morning. 

Watch this space for the next planned 

event! 

 



 

 

 

 

Parent Meetings 

Thank you everyone who attended one 

(or more) of our parent meetings this 

week.  

If you were unable to attend, the 

PowerPoints shared during the sessions 

will be available on the website on the 

relevant class pages from next week.  

  

  

  

Dates for your diary: 

23/9: Year 6 Visit to Imperial War Museum 

– leaving school at 8am 

23/9: Bags2School Collection 

30/9 – Year 6 Cyber Safety Visit 

1/10 – Class C to Colchester Castle 

2/10 – Individual and Sibling Photos 

2/10 – Year 6 High 5 Tournament   

 

  

 

  

 

It has been a pleasure to teach the 

children some signs during our 

Monday assembly time. This week 

we looked at colours. I wonder how 

many they can remember? 


